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Area Agency on Aging District 7 (AAA7)

Welcome to our October 2024 news e-blast - sharing our "Top Three" focus items for this month.
As always, reach out to us with any questions and follow us on our social media platforms!

NCQA Accreditation

The Area Agency on Aging District 7 has received Accreditation
of Case Management for Long-Term Services and Supports from
the National Committee for Quality Assurance (NCQA) for its
PASSPORT and Assisted Living Medicaid Waiver Programs for CASE MANAGEMENT FOR

a period of three years. Earning NCQA’s Accreditation of Case LONG-TERh: SERUCES & SURFORTS
Management for Long-Term Services and Supports (LTSS) v_
demonstrates that an organization is dedicated to coordinating o
the delivery of care in a person-centered and integrated manner
to help individuals function optimally in their preferred setting. NCQA’s Accreditation of
Case Management for LTSS is a voluntary review process. AAA7 Care Managers working
with both of these programs continuously monitor the health and safety of enrolled
individuals and help them remain in their preferred residence by arranging services and
supports to meet their needs.

3 YEARS

Medicare Open Enrollment October 15th - December 7th

Medicare Open Enrollment is your chance to review or change your prescription drug and
health coverage for 2025. Get a head start by previewing your 2025 options to see if there is a
better fit for your needs and budget. The AAA7 can also screen you for possible assistance
with your Medicare Part D prescriptions/premiums and your Medicare Part B premium.
Locally, the AAA7 is available as a resource to those in its ten-county district who would like
assistance with Medicare or Open Enrollment. Medicare Check-Up counseling is by
appointment only. Please call 1-800-582-7277, ext. 250 or email info@aaa7.org for more
information

Art Show Wraps Up October 18th

The 41st Annual AAA7 Senior Citizens Art Exhibit will wrap up on October 18th with a
special reception at 1:00 pm at the Glenn Activity Center on the campus of Bristol Village
in Waverly, Ohio. If you have not had a chance to see this year’s Exhibit, there’s still time!
We are thankful for the wonderful participants who have shared their love of art with the
community and help us continue this rich tradition. Many thanks to Bristol Village for their
warm hospitality and welcoming us to be a part of their community for this special event.
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